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From: Seth
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Protected Bike Lanes
Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 10:12:39 AM

Hello,

This is not a comment on a specific item, but generally pervasive through several. As a city
that prides itself on its bike friendliness, we need to continue to expand protected bike lanes
away from cars via cement or hit posts so that bike lanes are not used by overtaking/parking
cars. Unfortunately, there will continue to be deaths if these are not implemented more widely.

Thanks,

Seth Arntz
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